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I don't think this is the right bill to solve our homelessness problems. I'm not sure 

what the answer is, but this doesn't feel like it. I am seeing a bunch of negative 

feedback on this bill and that it could be used by the houseless to sue folks for 

sweeping camps. Sweeping camps occasionally is necessary due to the unsanitary 

(among others) conditions they live in. This bill will effectively end sweeps that keep 

the city clean.  


